NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF BID
for the

Columbia Boulevard and Poplar Avenue Reconstruction
Contract No. BE19-134

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

ISSUED BY: City and Borough of Juneau
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
155 South Seward Street
Juneau, Alaska 99801

DATE ISSUED: April 23, 2014

Contract No. BE19-134, Columbia Boulevard and Poplar Avenue
Reconstruction has been cancelled due to delays in the award creating
the inability to complete the work as scheduled. The delay to award has
pushed the construction start date beyond a reasonable time to achieve
project goals in a quality, cost effective and timely manner. The project
will be reassessed and re-bid at a later date.
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